
 

 

 

CHAIRMAN’S MESSAGE TO PRINCIPALS, PARENTS AND ALL MEMBERS OF  

M.G.M. FAMILY. 

 

We write this letter to you with the purpose of informing all members of our MGM 

family about the extreme care and the well planned and determined steps taken by 

MGM Group Of Educational Institutions in fulfilling our mission during the last 

academic year. The restrictions and challenges caused by corona virus were dealt 

with proper care, planning and determination.  

 

An online education portal (MGM Edutech) was created and customized for the need 

of every MGM student to view digital recorded video of their own teacher taking 

classes. This online education portal is considered the best amongst private schools 

in Kerala. Also live online interactive classes were conducted by teachers for all 

classes utilizing ‘Zoom’ and ‘Google meet’ platforms. We commend the 

wholehearted commitment and sincerity of our teachers in executing their noble 

duties and we also thank all other staff members of the MGM family for their 

support.  

 

During this period of difficulty and realizing the financial crisis, we gave a fee 

concession of 25 to 30% from the beginning of the academic year (June 2020). 

 

We are also extremely happy to inform 5 schools of our MGM Group of Institutions 

were newly granted affiliation by the Central Board of Secondary Education (C.B.S.E) 

during the academic year. 

 

1.MGM Public School, Ernakulam.  2. MGM International School, Kilimanoor.  3. MGM 

Ponmudi Valley Public School.  4. MGM Trinity, Vettinad. 5. MGM School, 

Kaniyapuram. Congratulations to all concerned staff members. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

In the higher education segment of MGM Group of Educational Institutions, we are 

happy to announce new polytechnic courses and B. Pharm & D. Pharm courses have 

been approved  for our colleges at Muvattupuzha, Valancherry, Kannur and 

Kilimanoor. 

 

The year 2020-2021 was indeed a year of new innovations and achievements. We 

herewith thank all our parents for the cooperation and support rendered. 

 

May the blessings of the Almighty and the continuous intercession on our behalf by 

our patron saint Mar Gregorios of Parumala continue to guide us in achieving our 

‘vision and mission’ 

 

Thanking you, 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Geevarghese Yohannan 

CHAIRMAN, MGM Group of Educational Institutions 


